
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lunches 

Outside the classroom door every 

morning, there is a clipboard with the 

daily lunch options.  

Please talk with your child and tick the 

box that your child is going to have.  

The question jar will be there too. 

 

Reception Information Sheet: 

Topic:  Autumn Term 1 overview 

6th September-22nd October 

 

 

Key Questions or things you would like to tell me…. 

I am aware that in the morning, when you drop off your child, there 

may not always be a chance to talk in depth.  

Outside the classroom there will be a jar and some paper, if there is 

something you want to let us know, such as a wow moment, please 

write it down and place it in the jar. This way, I will always see it.  

However, if you do need to speak to me directly or if it is of a 

personal nature, and you don’t get a chance to, please either phone 

the school office or send me an email and I will get back to you. 

 

 

Over the first couple of weeks, we will 

be focusing on… 

 Settling into school life, leaving 

parents happily. 

 Remembering where their peg is. 

 Learning the daily routine. 

 Sitting and joining in with short 

carpet time sessions. 

 Making friends and playing with 

others. 

 Experiencing school lunches in the 

dinner hall. 

 Exploring the environments, 

including library, hall and woodland 

area. 

 Becoming independent – learning 

how to dress, express their needs 

to others. 

 

 

Welcome 

My name is Miss Gardener and I am your child’s Reception 

Teacher this year. I am available to talk every morning and 

after school. You can also email me on 

cgardener@westwoodprimary.org  

 

 

Staffing 

In Reception we have; 

 

Miss Dennant     Miss Saunders 

Teaching Assistants 

 

Mrs Gillings 

Assistant Head Teacher & EYFS Lead 

 

Reminders 

Please make sure all of your child’s school 

items are labelled with their name (even 

shoes).   

If your child has a pair of wellys they wish 

to bring in, please do so as they are 

encouraged to wear them in our garden 

and to the woods.  

Your child will also need a PE kit each week 

– polo top, shorts, jumper and trainers. 

 

Clothes 

Please ensure your child has spare clothes, including 

underwear on their peg, in case they need to get changed 

for any reasons. 
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